August 23, 2023

Mr. Tobin Rockley President Rockley Family Foundation, INC. PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Tobin.

On behalf of the University of Arkansas - Pulaski Technical College Foundation, thank you for your recent gift of \$10,000.00 to support our mission. Because of you, our students are offered life-changing opportunities that give them hope, dignity and lasting success.

The majority of our students are first-generation college students and many come from lowincome households. But with your support, they graduate, transfer or enter the workforce and become confident business leaders and tax-paying Arkansas citizens.

As a result, UA - Pulaski Tech continues to have a positive impact on Arkansas' businesses and industry, preparing educated and goal-oriented individuals for employment and meaningful, productive careers.

"Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world." In the words of Nelson Mandela, this is the reason for the important work we do every day.

Together, we are transforming lives, building stronger communities and strengthening the state of Arkansas.

We cannot do this without you. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely, -

Michele Grainger, Finance Manager and Board Liaison

University of Arkansas – Pulaski Technical College Foundation, Inc.

NOTE: No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. University of Arkansas - Pulaski Technical College Foundation, Inc. is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 71-6056774. Please use this letter for tax purposes.

thank-you!